

12/29/2023

Dear Patients / Colleagues / Friends,

As 2023 comes to a close and the new year begins, I am announcing my retirement from dentistry. This comes after much deliberation and with strongly mixed emotions. I will be forever grateful for your trust and kindness throughout all these years and will miss you more than I can say. I feel so fortunate to have had 38 great years of practicing dentistry and developing relationships with my patients, staff and colleagues that I will always cherish.

I am also fortunate that an outstanding dentist, Dr Mauro Nunes, will be assuming the practice as of 01/12/2024. Before retiring, I was very determined to find someone who shares my love of dentistry and has the same commitment to providing excellent care with compassion and integrity. Dr Nunes satisfies those criteria. He has extensive experience in clinical dentistry, both in private practice as well as in academics, most recently at the UNC School of Dentistry. I am very excited that he will be our new dentist and I look forward to introducing him to you! I will be in the office at the beginning of 2024 to do so and to help with the transition.

In closing, thank you for so many great years. It has truly been an honor and a privilege! I wish you smiles, health and many blessings for 2024 and beyond!

Sincerely,

Laura A. Parra, DDS

